
 

 
 
Ref: 68182                  Athens 08.02.2023 
 
Το: 

 Mr Eyüp MUHCU, President Turkey Architects 

 Mr Ghiyath AL KATINI, President Syrian Architects 
 
 
 
Subject: The earthquake in Turkey on the border with Syria 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The Board of Directors of SADAS-PEA and the UIA Greek Section express their sadness and 
solidarity to all those affected by the deadly earthquake of February 6 that hit Turkey and Syria. 
 
An unbelievable tragedy with thousands of victims and the devastating effects on buildings and 
infrastructure are shocking and touch the consciences and the feelings of all of us. 
 
The unpredictability of catastrophes of this kind, must lead us more and more to work on 
prevention, developing and applying the most advanced techniques and regulations, as the main 
tool for protecting human life. 
 
Facing this disaster and the dramatic situation of the citizens, any kind of support and help should 
be given generously and from our hearts without second thought. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
On behalf of the,  
 
 
Association of Greek Architects (SADAS-PEA) 

Dimitris Xynomilakis, President  

 
 
 
 

UIA Greek Section 
Prof. Fani Vavili, President  
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